
 
 
 
Dear Holy Angels Regional School Families, 

 

 With the hustle and bustle that comes with Christmas, I just wanted to take a moment and 

share some important dates and events that are happening.  

 

• Report Cards were mailed out on December 10th, 2020. 

• Virtual Parent Teacher Conferences are on December 16th, 2020.There is an 11:30 

dismissal.  

• Our virtual Gingerbread House Contest is going on, upload a picture of your gingerbread 

house to jstidd5573@holyangelsregional.org by midnight on December 20th, 2020. 

Please check our website or Facebook page for all the details.  

• Our Holy Angels Christmas Light trail is happening now. Any family that would like to 

participate in the light trail please email jstidd5573@holyangelsregional.org. Please 

check our website or Facebook page for all the details for this exciting event!  

• December 21st, 2020 is a $2.00 dress down day.  

• December 23rd, 2020  is an 11:30 dismissal.  

 

I wish you and your family a very happy and healthy Christmas and New Year. Please take a 

moment to say this beautiful advent prayer: 

  

Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, ever faithful to your promises and ever close to your 

Church:  the earth rejoices in hope of the Savior's  coming  and  looks  forward  with longing to 

His return  at the end of time. Prepare our hearts and remove the sadness that hinders us from 

feeling the joy and hope which His presence will bestow, for He is Lord forever and ever. Amen 

 

Many Blessings to you and your family,  

Mrs. Stewart  
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